
 
 
 
 

P.O. Box FL 424 
Flatt’s FL BX 

 
 

 

18 August 2018 

 

Dear Members 

We'll have a little different procedure this year and going forward with regards to spectator gate 
entry, please review and note the attached revised Gate Entry Policy for DHPC Race Nights with 
immediate effect.  

We hope that you understand and will encourage all to abide by this revised procedure – it will make 
the daily running of a race day smoother as well as lessen the burden placed on driver and 
volunteers in terms of Gate Duties. 

As a reminder, Season passes are available for purchase on the membership forms at the price of 
$110.00 ($65.00 for Senior’s aged 65 years and older). 

We can't wait to see you at the races! 

Kind Regards 

 
Charles Whited Jr. 
President, DHPC 

 
 
  



 
 
Gate Entry Policy at NEC for DHPC Race Nights 
with effect from August 2018 
 
In order to provide everyone with a fun and safe environment, the following policies will be in effect: 

• ENJOY YOURSELF! 
• Arrive at the gates as early as possible. 

o Drivers and Ponies are expected to arrive at NEC no later than 1 hour prior to Post 
Time via the bottom gate entry ramp 

o The bottom gate will be closed to restrict entry, and no spectator entry permitted. 
Gate close times will be as follows:  6:05pm on a Friday; 5:05pm on a Saturday and 
12:05pm on Sunday or Holiday race date 

o Any trailers that are going to be late MUST call a committee member so that we can 
let them in/keep the gate open for them 

• Lewd behaviour and language will not be tolerated, we are a family sport! 
• While a list of members with Season Passes and Driver’s licenses will be kept at the Top Gate 

for spectators entry; ALL passes MUST be presented at the gate to be allowed to use the 
benefit of their pass; those on gate duty are permitted to ask for your ID as well as your 
pass. If you do not have your pass you may be asked to pay the standard gate entry fee. 

• Being a club member does not get you free entry into the races. 
• Anyone entering in a truck/trailer that does not have a season pass or driver’s license is 

expected to pay the standard gate entry fee; this can be paid at the top gate or to any 
Executive Committee member. 

 
In light of this change in practice, there will be a notice to be posted on the bottom gate and the 
gate will be locked from the inside once all trailers are in the grounds at the above posted times. 


